Purchasing Department

FAYE E l E 140 Stonewall Avenue West, Ste 204
Fayetteville, GA 30214

Phone; 770-305-5420

Create Your StorY' www.fayettecountyga.gov

September 16, 2024

Subject: RFP 2467-P: Hazard Mitigation Plan Update - 2025
Addendum #1

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the above
referenced Invitation to Bid. You will need to consider this information when preparing your bid.

1. Is Fayette County looking for one company to oversee this whole Proposal? Yes.

2. We specialize in some aspects of this proposal. Can we just send an RFP for what we specialize
in? No.

3. Are there any special requirements or licenses that are needed for this proposal? Experience
with the development of hazard mitigations plans would be highly recommended but not
required,

Received by (Name): Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is
returned not signed, responding individuals, companies or other organizations will still be
responsible for the requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes herein.

The opening date for this Request for Proposal is Wednesday, October 2, 2024, at 3:00 pm. Proposals
must be received in the Purchasing Department at the address above, Suite 204, at or before the

opening date and time.

The deadline for inquiries has passed, so the Purchasing Department will not be able to accept any
additional questions after this time.

If you have questions, please contact me at (770) 305-5115 or email at ccobb@fayettecountyga.gov.
Sincerely,
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Ted L. Burgess
Chief Procurement Officer



